
EAA Chapter 565
Generaal Membership Meeting

April 2, 2025
Attendees - 26 Members. 1 guest was present. A request that all cell phones were to be turned off for 
the meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 1904 by President Larry McClure with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Treasure Ken Hill was not present at the meeting. No financial report given. President Larry McClue 
stated that we have about the same amount was last month.

Secretary Don Willecke was not present at this meeting. No report was given. It was stated by Jim 
Kaletta said that the Christmas Party was still in the planning stage is on going.

Dick Solar was not present at this meeting. No safety brief was given.

Guest speaker, David Consbruck, from EAA Chapter 1285 in Venice give an excellant presentation on 
“Pilot Mindset” and how it relates to aviation accidents and how are some of the ways to over come 
them.

Scott Sorenson, web site manager stated that the pictures from the last pancake breakfast are now 
posted on the Chapter’s web site.

Larry McClure stated that the Saturday morning coffee and donuts was from 0800 to approximately 
1000 hours and will continue during the summer months. Everybody is welcome to attend.

Pancake Breakfast is this coming Saturday, 12 April 2025, from approximately 0800 till 1000 hours. 
Chapter members and guest are welcome to attend.

Member Dinner sign up sheet was pasted around for dinner on Saturday 19 April 2025. Social hour will 
be at 1700 hours and supper will be served at 1800 hours. The chapter will be doing a hog roast and 
Joe Makray will be doing the roasting. Everybody was encourage to bring a side dish. 

Sun and Fun is 01- 06 of April 2025. Cost was stated to be $45.00 to $50.00 per person. Florida 
residence was $35.00. Parking was $20.00.

There was no further old or new business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 1945 hours.

Respectfully Submitted,

Scott Sorenson standing in for Don Willecke, Secretary.


